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The Right Honourable Cr Graham Quirk 
Lord Mayor of Brisbane 
GPO Box 2287 
BRISBANE  QLD  4001 
Via email: Lord.Mayor@brisbane.qld.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Lord Mayor 
 
This letter is to request Council install kerb ramps on Stanley Street, South Brisbane, to 
improve connectivity of the shared path that links the South Bank Boardwalk to Stanley St. 
 
At present this shared path abruptly terminates at Stanley St between the heritage-listed 
Victoria Bridge Abutment and the base of the current Victoria Bridge.  
 
An image from Google Street View is provided with this letter to assist Council’s identification of 
this location. 
 
However, a kerb ramp at this location would enable people riding bikes to ride more directly 
onto the road, instead of dismounting at the end of the shared path or instead riding further 
along the Stanley Street footpath that is often crowded with pedestrians.  
 
Additionally, a kerb ramp in the concrete centre dividing median on Stanley Street at this 
location is also requested, to allow cyclists to directly enter / exit the shared path from the other 
side of Stanley Street, such as in the case of cyclists who have just ridden from the City on-
road across the Victoria Bridge.  
 
If further information is required in relation to this request I may be contacted directly on 
0423 974 825. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Paul French, 
Co-convenor  
Brisbane CBD BUG 
15 January 2018 
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Figure 1: Stanley St, South Brisbane looking towards the shared path leading to the 
South Bank Boardwalk 

 


